
State of Florida 

DATE: April 5, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Electric and Gas (Goad)?‘ 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting (Flynn) 

Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification by Gulf Power Company in 
Docket No. 991790-EG. (Document No. 03033-00) 
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On March 8, 2000 Gulf Power Company (Gulf) filed a notice of intent to request 
confidential classification for information submitted at staffs request. To date Gulf has not filed 
a formal request for confidential classification. 

At this point, the information provided by Gulf is no longer necessary for the disposition 
of Docket No. 991790-EG. Therefore, staff recommends that Document No. 03033-00 be 
returned to Gulf. 

cc: Tom Ballinger 
Blanca S. Bayo, Division of Records and Reporting 


